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19/02/2025  08:15:442025/0402/T INT Harlan 

Zimmerman

There have already been a large number of trees felled in this property and the adjoining one. It is alarming 

and suspicious that so many more are now being targeted. Also, I am concerned that there is no real 

description of the work planned to reduce foliage between this property and adjoining properties, such as my 

families. This is inportant for privacy and noise reduction.

Page 11 of 17


